SD/jaj

18th July 2019



Dear Parent/Carer

As we approach the end of another busy year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the support you have given to both your child and the school.

It has been an incredibly busy year with lots of exciting things happening and we have achieved some real successes including our academic results across School. I am also extremely grateful to the dedicated staff who, as always, go above and beyond what is expected of them.

Many parents update their child's September school uniform and, following a number of parental requests, please see the Uniform expectations below:-

- Black jumper or cardigan
- Black zip up fleece for outside (optional)
- White polo shirt
- Plain black trousers or black skirt
- Plain black shoes
- Black or white socks or tights
- Black small bow or band for hair if required
- Hair neat and, if long, tied back
- Extreme hairstyles including mohicans, tram lines and carvings are not permitted.
- PE kit white t-shirt, black shorts, black PE pumps, black or white socks.

Thank you for your continued support regarding the school uniform and happy shopping!

School closes for the summer on Friday 19th July. School opens again to pupils on Tuesday 3rd September. Attached are the School Holidays for 2019/20 – please do not book holidays in term time as they will not be authorised.

It is a real privilege to be the Acting Headteacher of Bloxwich Academy Primary; staff continue to work together to provide new and exciting opportunities to enhance your child's learning, as documented in the Bloxwich Bugle, enabling your children to achieve our School Motto 'be the best you can be.'

I wish all the School Community an enjoyable summer, hopefully in the sunshine, and I look forward to welcoming you back in September.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely

S Davies

Acting Headteacher





